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24th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Rugby Festival  
  
We are pleased to confirm that your child has been selected to take part in a forthcoming event: 
 
 

Date:  Tuesday 6th February  
Time:  1.00pm –3.00pm  
Place:  Bognor Rugby Club  

  

This event is non-competitive and children will learn tag rugby skills and drills as well playing non-
competitive matches. 

Children will need to be collected from school at 12:45pm on Tuesday 6th February and dropped at 
Bognor Rugby Club for a 1pm start. Mrs Gabb will be attending this event and staying with the 
children throughout. Children will need to be collected from the Rugby Club at 3pm.  
 
Participating children will need to wear PE kit to school on this date even if this is not their usual PE 
day. Please ensure your child has a refillable water bottle with them on the day. 
 
Please return the attached consent form no later than Friday 26th January 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
South Bersted School 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


